
Cal Prop65 - Household Appliances, why am I being warned about potential 

exposure to chemicals from household appliances? Some household 

appliances may expose you to chemicals that are on the Proposition 65 list. 

These chemicals can cause cancer and/or birth defects or other reproductive 

harm. Proposition 65 requires businesses to determine if they must provide a 

warning about significant exposure to listed chemicals. HOUSEHOLD 

APPLIANCES It is difficult to generalize about chemical exposures from 

household appliances because each appliance is different.  If you see a 

Proposition 65 warning on an appliance and have questions about whether 

using it may expose you to Proposition 65-listed chemicals, contact the product 

manufacturer for more information. 
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